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08 March 2024 

Dear Parents, 

This week we have celebrated Book Week. The children, and adults, looked amazing on Monday morning. 

We started the day with the school joining together for our book parade. Miss Burr, Church Warden, and 

Mrs Taylor, School Governor, who have been long associated with the school had the tricky job of selecting 

our prize winners. Many thanks to the TSSSA for organising and purchasing the Waterstone Book Vouchers 

that were given out. The children confidently introduced themselves and the book they were from. We 

had an impressive range of books and characters. Thank you to parents and carers for the efforts you 

made to support your children in taking part. 

Last week I did not mention in my newsletter the huge success of our ‘Dare to be Different Day’. Again, 

many thanks to TSSSA for proposing the idea. The children loved being able to come to school in clothes 

and accessories that celebrated their uniqueness. The teachers focussed the learning on celebrating our 

unique qualities and learning about the lives of famous people who faced difficulties and challenges in 

their lives, Paralympians and celebrities from the music world and television. The day also raised money 

for TSSSA funds. 

Thank you to Miss Horth who led a very informative presentation to parents of Year 1 on phonics.  This is 

in preparation for the Year 1 assessment at the end of the academic year. 

Over the course of the week we have held our Parent’s Evenings. We hope that you found seeing the 

children’s learning and talking to the class teacher helpful in celebrating what your child is doing really 

well and areas in which you can support them develop. 

Thank you to TSSSA who provided the Mother’s Day Shop in school today. We wish all our mothers and 

significant women in our families a lovely weekend. If you have not donated towards the Mother’s Day 

gift, the suggested donation is £2.50. 

Revd Sally and Fr Richard would like to invite you to come along to St Stephen & St Agnes Church this 

Mother’s Day for a special Mothering Sunday service beginning at 10am. The service will last about an 

hour. Sunday Club is available for very young children and there will be flowers for everyone! 

TSSSA are always busy organising events for the children as well as the parents. The upcoming events this 

term are:- 

Friday 15 March – Nearly New uniform sale on the stage in the playground at collection time 

 Saturday 16 March – Curry and Quiz Night at 7.30pm in St Stephens and St Agnes Church Hall  

Friday 22 March – Children’s disco – Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 – 4.30 to 6.00pm and Year 3 

and Year 4 – 6.30 to 8.00pm (a poster giving further details is being sent home today) 

Wednesday 17 April and Thursday 18 April Rags2Riches Collection 



 

Trinity St Stephen CE Aided First School 

Vansittart Road, Windsor, SL4 5DF 

T:  01753 862540  |  E:  office@tssfirst.co.uk 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Louise Lovegrove 

 

 

 

 

Thriving and Achieving in a Caring Christian Community 

This is my commandment, that you love one another as I have loved you. John Ch15 v12 

 
 

Attached with this newsletter are TSSSA poster giving further information. 

Next week we will be welcoming Mr Toby Long, SIAMS Inspector, into school on Monday to share with 

him the work we do to ensure we are fulfilling our Christian Vision of thriving and achieving. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Louise Lovegrove 

 

Spring Term Dates 

 

11 March 2024 Trinity St Stephen Church of England School is welcoming the SIAMS 

Inspector, Mr Toby Long.  

15 March 2024 TSSSA Nearly New Uniform Sale at school collection 

16 March 2024 TSSSA Curry and Quiz Night at 7.30pm 

21 March 2024 Year 2 Class Assembly 9am in St Stephen and St Agnes Church 

22 March 2024 TSSSA Children’s Disco 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 - 4.30pm to 6pm 

Year 3 and Year 4 - 6.30pm to 8pm 

26 March 2024 Holy Week Family Worship. All are welcome to join our worship at 

9am in St Stephen and St Agnes Church 

28 March 2024 Term finishes 

  

15 April 2024 Pupil Term starts 
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17 and 18 April 

2024 

Rags to Riches Collection. Please start collecting unwanted clothing, 

bedding and linen. Items can be brought to school for our rag 

collection to raise funds for TSSSA. Thank you. 

19 April 2024 9.30am Easter Service at Holy Trinity Church 

 

Please remember that weekly information can be found about your child’s learning on the Class News. 

This is uploaded onto the website and is available at the following pages: 

https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/foundation/class-news 

https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-1/class-news 

https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-2/class-news  

https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-3/class-news 

https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-4/class-news 

https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/foundation/class-news
https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-1/class-news
https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-2/class-news
https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-3/class-news
https://tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-4/class-news

